
 

Product Change Information 
 
 
 

Product Change Information # VI20230602                                                          Date: June 2, 2023 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this letter is to make you aware 
that our Vicor ChiP based manufactured parts will change from a 10-character alphanumeric 
serial number to a 10-digit numeric only serial number. 
 
PCI Type: 
Product change information 
 
Products Affected: 
All Vicor ChiP based Parts 

 

Effective Dates: 

This changes is scheduled to take effect July 5, 2023 
 
Actions Required: 
This change is purely cosmetic and has no effect on form, fit or function. Nor will this change 
affect the Access to Final Test Date tool on our website.   Customers should make note of the 
update and contact your Vicor representative with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Ann-Marie Scott 
Product Management Specialist 
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
Phone: (978) 470-2900 
ascott@vicr.com    
 


